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Dear Governor Haley:

After 27 years of building Habitat homes for those in need, our Habitat Affiliate is now
approaching its 100thHabitat house. This milestone seemed almost unachievable at the inception
of our organization. Through the dedication of Habitat and the Aiken community, the 100th home
will become a reality this August as we break ground, clear the lot and pour the foundation!
However, nothing embodies the Habitat dream more than our Habitat homeowners, and this is
particularly true for the prospective homeowners for our 100th home. While we have three
wonderful candidate families working to fulfill their requirements, one will soon emerge to
become the actual 100th Habitat homeowner. The 100th Home Campaign has been launched
calling the Aiken community at-large into partnership with Habitat to support the 100th Home
under the theme ... "Let's Build It Together!"

We are writing to request your kind support which this wonderful opportunity presents. We
have prayed for direction on this and believe that your presence would bring an immeasurable
and lasting impact on our mission throughout Aiken County. Our invitation is for the Dedication
Ceremony for the roo" Home which is scheduled for Sunday, December 13,2015 at 3:00 p.m.

We are fully aware of the difficulty you face in responding to the many pressing requests for
your presence at very worthwhile events. We are only one small voice, but our Lord hears us,
and we know you will too.

Thank you for your kind consideration,

Aaron Washington, II, PhD
President, Board of Directors
Aiken County Habitat for Humanity

Richard Church
Executive Director
Aiken County Habitat for Humanity
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